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Monday 17th July 2023

After School / Lunchtime Clubs for 23/24

Dear Parent/Carer,

As we edge towards the end of the year, I just wanted to take this opportunity to share with you our plans for after
school and lunchtime clubs for 23/24.

As a school, we are keen to provide lots of opportunities to support our pupils to truly be the best version of
themselves. We have tried to provide opportunities after school to encourage pupils to try a range of sporting
activities, however, for different reasons, the take up of these clubs during the last 12 months has not been as high as
we would have liked it to be.

Therefore, during 23/24, we are going to provide our extra-curricular opportunities during lunchtime, hoping that we
can then encourage a wider range of pupils to access these clubs and hopefully encourage more pupils to take up
sports outside of school time in the future. We know that we have lots of talent in our school, but not all pupils wish
to stay after school time. We are hoping that by providing lunch clubs, we might entice a few more pupils to find
their talents and go on to achieve great things in the future. All of our lunchtime clubs will be fully funded, using our
Sports Premium budget which we receive in order to enhance our personal development opportunities and provide
better sporting opportunities for pupils across the UK.

We will be running the following:

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

KS1 Carcroft Spartans
Football

20 children

Cook stars
Cooking class
12 children

(12:30 - 1:15)

Carcroft Spartans
Football

20 children

Eagle hoops
Basketball
20 children

KS2 Carcroft Spartans
Football

20 children

Carcroft Spartans
Football

20 children

Young Voices
Choir

25 children

Eagle hoops
Basketball
20 children

Therefore, our after school club offer will only be for those parents requiring wrap around childcare. This will run as
follows:

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

AM
Cost: £2.50

From 7.50am From 7.50am From 7.50am From 7.50am From 7.50am

PM
Cost: £5.00

Until 5pm Until 5pm No wrap around
due to
availability in
staffing

Until 5pm Until 5pm



If you require childcare for the first week back, Thursday 31st August and Friday 1st September, please book through
Parent Pay by the end of this week, so we can then staff it effectively.

As a school, we are continually reflecting upon ways to provide the best education for our pupils and we feel that by
bringing our clubs into school time, we will be able to get more pupils wanting to engage in these activities.

We are going to trial it for the Autumn Term and will then review the impact after a term.

I am hoping that we might be able to run a Times Table Rockstars Club and Library Club after school but this is yet
to be confirmed and I hope to confirm this when we return in August.

In the meantime, if you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me via email at
k.atherton@carcroftschool.co.uk .

Kind regards,

Kirsty Atherton
Headteacher


